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COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71; Penchurch Street, E.C.3.

29th November 1945

Enclosures

Dear Sirs,
Further to my letter of yesterday's date and telephonic
conversation with ¥Mr. J.N. Buchanan, I enclose herewith two boiler
certificates in respect of Ruston and Hornsby Bollers Nos.51990/1
for transmission to the Boller Makers, and I shall be glad if you
will kindly render an account for the Survey fees at the same time.

It is regretted that,owing to an oversight, the certificates
were attached to the I'irst Entry Report, instead of being returned

to your offlce.
Thanking you for your attention in the matter,

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary

The Surveyors,
NOTTINGHAM
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